
  
  

HELPING YOUR CHILD AT HOME … 
If you would like to work at home with your child this half term, here 

are some ideas … 
 

1.  Check out www.spellingshed.com for weekly 

games with your set spelling homework! 
 

2. Read at home at least 3 times a week – please remember         

to write in the Reading Record as these will be checked       

each Friday. Look for your ZPD reading score in your       

Reading Record. 

 

3. Handwriting with ascenders and descenders! 
 

 

  

 

HOMEWORK – Homework is optional and 

there are 2 tasks set each week. Please 

bring it in for extra Dojo points! 😊  
 

SPELLINGS – Spellings will be handed out 

on a Friday to be tested the following 

Friday. 

 

Maths 

Maths will be shape and measurement. We will be 

learning how to measure length, the properties of 

2D and 3D shapes as well as how to tell the time to 

quarter past and quarter to. 

 

English 

In English we will be retelling the story of A River! 

We will be learning the story and changing parts of 

it to make our own! We’ll be using different 

sentence types and exciting vocabulary to make it 

interesting for the reader. 

 

Science 

In Science we will be learning about plants and 

investigating how plants spread their seeds. We 

will be learning how to identify and name common 

plants and trees. We will be exploring the 

conditions plants need to survive and we will have a 

go at planting in the classroom. 

 

Creative Curriculum 

Our topic this term is called London’s Burning. In 

History we will be comparing London from 1666 to 

London in 2019.  
 
 

Don’t forget our weekly missions during which we 

can show our RESPECT characteristics! 

 

 

JUST A 
REMINDER… 

 

PE kit needs to be in 

school every day. 

Please make sure it is 

named and suitable 

for all weather. 

 
 

 

http://www.spellingshed.com/

